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September 5,2018

Mr. Anthony Jones

Director, Planning & Development Dept

City of Gahanna

200 S. Hamilton Rd.

Gahanna, Ohio 43230

Dear Anthony,

As we have discussed in the past, our neighbors (Southpark/Geìger Excavating) continue to utilize Enterprise

Drive to access their property. Historically this has been a nuisance (ex. traffic, dirt/debris in roadway, heavy

dust covering employees'cars in parking lot) but recently it is affecting our production process.

As you know, we produce airfield lighting and control systems for the airport market. Many of our products

incorporate a high Ievel of electronics and quality is of utmost importance to us and our customers.

The dock doors facing enterprise drive are open most of the day as we are receiving materials from our

suppliers and making shipments to our customers. Unfortunately, the amount of dust generated from

Southpark/Geiger Excavating and the traffic on Enterprise Drive is now entering our building and effecting

our assembly process. We have had several instances of product failures due to this specific issue.

At this point, we are weighing our options and would appreciate the City's support in addressing this issue.

Please let me know.

Best regards,

/l,ttøt4---
Michael E Morrow
CFO

Cc: Joe Pokoj, CEO

www.adbsafegate.com


